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For information 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 

Article IX, Section 7, Florida Constitution 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

At its May 28, 2020 meeting, the Strategic Planning Committee received an update on 
university performance on the performance based funding metrics.  Part of the 
presentation showed that over the past five years, both Florida State University and the 
University of Florida have experienced declining University Access Rates and are below 
the System’s goal of 30%.  The access rate metric is the percentage of undergraduates 
enrolled in the fall term who received a Pell grant.  The purpose of this metric is to 
ensure that the System continues to provide opportunities to students from all 
socioeconomic levels.  The Committee Chair requested that Florida State University 
and the University of Florida provide additional information on this metric to the 
Strategic Planning Committee. 

University representatives from the University of Florida and Florida State University will 
provide an update to the Committee. 

Supporting Documentation Included:  FSU Access Rate Memo, UF 
  Access Rate Briefing 

Facilitators/Presenters:  University Representatives 


